
Environment & Regeneration Select Committee 
 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 23 January 2007 
 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee’s final report and recommendations in respect of the Street 
Lighting Review were approved by Cabinet on 4 January 2007. 
 
The Committee has approved a scope and project plan for its second review 
of Cemeteries and Memorials. The Committee has agreed to conduct this 
review in two stages with the first stage examining the future development of 
cemeteries and the second phase (after the elections) examining the 
management of memorials. 
 
At its last meeting, the Committee undertook a site visit of all the Council’s 
cemeteries which was followed by an introductory presentation from the 
service. 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The first phase of the Cemeteries and Memorials review is due to report to 
Cabinet in April 2007.  
 
 
Monitoring of Previous Reviews 
 
The Committee has undertaken a monitoring exercise in respect of the 
implementation of its Wastes Review and will be receiving a progress report in 
respect of the planning review before the end of the municipal year.  


